
 
 
 

The Bozeman Ranger District of the Gallatin National Forest Service has teamed up with Hyalite to 
snowshoe on February 18th, 19th, & 20th​ ​ (Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday).  Each class will have a 

scheduled time to have an opportunity to wear and participate in snowshoe activities.  Please make sure 
your student has all outdoor attire that day (Coat/Hat/Gloves/Snow pants/Boots). 

 
Needed:  Parent volunteers who can assist students with putting on/taking off the snowshoes 
during your child’s class time or possibly more of the day. (2-3 VOLUNTEERS per class WOULD BE 
BEST.) You can email or call Alyssa Herbst with the time you can help. ​alyssa.herbst@bsd7.org​ or 
406-582-6841.  
 
 

***WE WILL HAVE TO POSTPONE IF THERE ISN’T ENOUGH SNOW, SO PLEASE HOPE FOR SNOW!*** 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ALL GYM CLASSES ON TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY AND THURSDAY ARE CANCELLED DUE TO OUR BEING 
INVOLVED AND TEACHING SNOWSHOEING.  WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE.  
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